
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE –
5 September 2002

Item 7

7.1

MOTION ON NOTICE RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12

FROM COUNCILLORS MRS H L A GLYNN, MRS M J WEBSTER AND
P F A WEBESTER

“Having experienced at first hand the abuse of parking by commuters at the
Freight House Car Park, Rochford, we propose that this car park be brought
under the control of the District of Rochford Off Street Parking Places Order
with a view to making it available to PERMIT HOLDERS ONLY before 9 am.

Hall users, staff and casual visitors to the Rochford Reservoir should not be
subjected to the lottery of whether they will be able to park at the Freight
House.

Permits should be issued only to those who have bona fide business at the
Freight House.”

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative & Member Services

______________________________________________________________

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 318140
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk


